
•	 The clay sewer pipes along Manuka Street and 
Collingwood Street are over 100 years old and are 
being replaced.

•	 The project is due to start after students return to 
school, and will last 12 weeks (weather dependent).

•	 It will require the closure of the intersection from 
Bronte Street (West) into Collingwood Street. The 
Northbound lane of Collingwood Street will also need 
to be closed, from Nile Street to Brougham Street.

•	 Detours will be in place for vehicles.  
Pedestrian access will be available.

Contact:
•	 Scott McKenzie (Ching Contracting Ltd) 

03 547 4516 or macka@chings.co.nz

•	 Deepak Martin (NCC Project Manager) 
03 546 0270 or deepak.martin@ncc.govt.nz

Collingwood Street and  
Manuka Street Sewer Renewal

WORK STARTS 1 MAY
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